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We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-
Waututh and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live. 

 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 

Goal 1 

To improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas, summarizing and in some specific areas, note-

making at the Grade 8 and 9 levels. 

Goal 2 

To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living. 

                
 

Respect  Excellence Responsibility 

Student Bulletin  
Date: Monday September 30th, 2019  Day 2 

 

 
This Week’s First Aid Attendants are:   Nikhil Hirani (12) and Crystal Kovacs-Ratelle (11) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TIMELINE  

 ORANGE SHIRT DAY 

 

 
Sep 30 

Ms. Haywood 

ATTENTION ALL INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS, 
Please join us for a welcome back pizza lunch on MONDAY SEPTEMBER 30TH in 
the multipurpose room.  
 

Sep 30 
Mr. Hsueh 

COMC Math contest 
If you are interested in participating in COMC Math contest, there will be a short meeting at lunch on 
Sept. 30 in Room 307. 
 

Oct 3 
Ms. Lopez 

ART CLUB Thursdays Starting Oct. 3rd 

Hello Art lovers!!!come join the Art club happening every Thursday at lunch in Room 117 
No Art experience Needed 
 

Ms. D.C. 
Novermber 

University Visits  
University of British Columbia: October 1st. Lunch Time in the Multi-Purpose Room  
 
Canadian University Event: October 10. From 9:00 to 11:00 at Burnaby South Secondary School. All 
Burnaby Students (and parents) are welcome.   
 
University of Toronto: October 29: Lunch Time in the Multi-Purpose Room  
 
Western University: November 6th. After school in the Multi-Purpose Room  
 
B.C. Post-Secondary Information Fair: November 26. From 2:00 to 4:00 outside the cafeteria.   
 

PEAK - AFTER-SCHOOL HOMEWORK HELP      Ms. Mindlin 
All Students - The Peak is now open Monday through Thursday in Room 207. It is a place to study, 
complete homework or work on group work.  Ms. Mindlin and Peer Tutors will be available to help.  
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